
 

 

Butler Township Planning Meeting 
Monday, July 1, 2019 

 
Members Present:  Rick Funt, John Adamik, Gail Sweezey, Dave Ryman, Barry Towers 
Danielle Helwig—Township Secretary 
 
Rick Funt, Chair called the meeting to order at 7:00pm. Ryman made the motion to approve the 
June minutes. Towers seconded the motion and all approved with a 5-0 vote.  
 
Rodgers Subdivision 294 Ziegler Mill Road presented by Roger Garis from Beyond All 
Boundaries 
 
Lot 1 is 129 acres  (ag preservation) and lot 2 is 73 acres (land conservation).  Jon Holmes, 
Township engineer reviewed the plans and changes need to be made based upon his 
comments.  Garis will return next month with final plans for final review 
 
Towers made the motion that the supervisors waive the preliminary plan.  Adamik seconded.  
All in favor with a 5-0 vote. 
 
Funt adjourned the meeting adjourned at 7:30.  The next meeting is August 5, 2019 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Gail Sweezey 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 


